
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Expression of Condolence for 
Cameron Watt by Toronto City Council 

 
 
Moved by: Councillor Brad Bradford 
 
Seconded by: 

 
Councillor Paula Fletcher 

 
The Mayor and Members of Toronto City Council are deeply saddened to learn of the 
passing of Cameron Watt on October 26, 2022. 
 
A longtime resident of Beaches-East York and volunteer coach for the East York 
Baseball Association, Cameron is remembered not only for his love for the game but – 
more importantly – his unconditional mentorship and dedication to community. He will 
be missed greatly by friends and neighbours.  
 
The City Clerk is requested to convey, on behalf of the Members of Toronto City 
Council, our sincere sympathy to Cameron’s family. 
 

   November 24, 2022 
 


